
Anguiano, Dora

From: Sadowsky. Steve
Sent: Thursday, July 22, 2010 5:29 PM
To: Angulano, Dora
Cc: Charles B.
Subject: FW:

Hey Dora:
The owner of 408 W. 33rd Street (Callan—Boswell House) is objecting to the postponement —

would you pass this along to the Planning Commission? Thanks.

Steve Sadowsky
Fistcrio Preservation Officer
City of Austin, Texas
974—6434

Original Message
From: Charles B.
Sent: Thursday, July 22, 2010 5:25 PM
To: Sadowsky, Steve
Cc:
Subject:

Steve: it has come to my attention that a request has been received by the Planning
Commission that the matter of 438 E 33rn street be postponed from its scheduled second
hearing on July 27, 2310. This case has already beer postponed once. I object to this
second postponement. I don’t believe that NUNA has any standtng to request the
costpcnement and there is no justification included in the postponement request for such
action.. This is just another delay tactic by three residents who somehow believe triis is
a ZHD ratter. Please past my poszticn onto tne Cha:r of toe Planr:nq COELT1SS100.
Sincerely, Charles
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